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Economics David Begg 2020-01-06
Should the IMF Pursue Capital-account Convertibility?
Stanley Fischer 1998
Does Macroeconomic Policy Matter? Stanley Fischer 1993
The Macroeconomics of Populism in Latin America Rudiger
Dornbusch 2007-12-01 Again and again, Latin America has
seen the populist scenario played to an unfortunate end.
Upon gaining power, populist governments attempt to
revive the economy through massive spending. After an
initial recovery, inflation reemerges and the government
responds with wage an price controls. Shortages,
overvaluation, burgeoning deficits, and capital flight
soon precipitate economic crisis, with a subsequent
collapse of the populist regime. The lessons of this
experience are especially valuable for countries in
Eastern Europe, as they face major political and
economic decisions. Economists and political scientists
from the United States and Latin America detail in this
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volume how and why such programs go wrong and what leads
policymakers to repeatedly adopt these policies despite
a history of failure. Authors examine this pattern in
Argentina, Brazil, Chile, Mexico, Nicaragua, and
Peru—and show how Colombia managed to avoid it. Despite
differences in how each country implemented its
policies, the macroeconomic consequences were remarkably
similar. Scholars of Latin America will find this work a
valuable resource, offering a distinctive macroeconomic
perspective on the continuing controversy over the
dynamics of populism.
Open Economy Macroeconomics Rudiger Dornbusch 1987 The
paper reviews the directions of research that offer
important insights into open economy macroeconomic
policy: pricing, waiting and expectations. The pricing
discussion centers on the recognition that firms are
price setters. This implies that industry shocks such as
exchange rate movements or changes in commercial policy
have effects on output and prices different from the
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standard model of a small country under perfect
competition. Industrial organization considerations
including market structure and product differentiation
determine the impact of shocks on output and prices.
Extensions of work on irreversible investment, drawing
on the option literature, shows the value of waiting. In
open economy macroeconomics this theory can be applied
not only to questions of employment but also to such
topics as the return of capital flight. The expectations
literature is being extended to more ambitious
stochastic models of policy. If agents extrapolate
current disturbances, say in money, and expect a
cumulative deviation of money from and initial path
there will be large immediate effects of money
innovations on exchange rates. These new models extend
the Mundell- Fleming models by showing that even small
changes in the growth rate of money can bring about
large changes, and volatility, in exchange rates
Macroeconomics Rudiger Dornbusch 2013 The third edition
of Dornbusch's Macroeconomics is a leading intermediate
macroeconomic theory text. This revision retains most of
the traditional features, including a middle-of-the-road
approach and very current research, while updating and
simplifying the exposition. A completely new chapter on
big events pulls together material on the Great
Depression, budget deficits and hyperinflation. Students
will get a background on these important economic events
and will learn principles which are harder to identify
in smoothly running economies. Macroeconomics maintains
strong global coverage, offering an extensive
international orientation for an increasingly globalised
world.
Macroeconomics Rudiger Dornbusch 2001 Fully updated,
this classic best-seller presents a modern view of
macroeconomics-by-rudiger-dornbusch-stenley-fischer-richard-startz-10-edition-solution-manual

macroeconomics at a level accessible for students.
EBOOK: Economics, 12e David Begg 2019-12-11 EBOOK:
Economics, 12e
Macroeconomics Rudiger Dornbusch 2004 Dornbusch,
Fischer, and Startz Macroeconomics has been a leading
intermediate macroeconomic theory text since its
introduction in 1978. This revision retains most of the
texts traditional features, including a middle-of-theroad approach and very current research, while updating
and simplifying the exposition. The text is now even
easier to teach from. The only prerequisite continues to
be principles of economics.
Moderate Inflation Rudiger Dornbusch 1991 Inflation
persists at moderate rates of 15-30 percent in all the
countries that successfully reduced triple digit
inflations in the 1980s. Several other countries, for
example Colombia, have experienced moderate inflation
for prolonged periods. In this paper we first set out
theories of persistent inflation, which can be
classified into those emphasizing seigniorage as a
source of government finance and those that emphasize
the costs of ending inflation. We then examine the
sources and persistence of moderate inflation episodes.
Most were triggered by commodity price shocks; they were
brief; and very few ended in higher inflation. We then
present case studies of eight countries, including three
that now suffer from moderate inflation, and four that
successfully moved down to single digit inflation rates.
We examine the roles of seigniorage, indexation and
disindexation, the exchange rate commitment, and
monetary and fiscal policy. The evidence suggests that
seigniorage plays at most a modest role in the
persistence of moderate inflations, and that such
inflations can be reduced only at a substantial short2/9
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term cost to growth.
Advanced Macroeconomics David Romer 2018-02-19 The fifth
edition of Romer's Advanced Macroeconomics continues its
tradition as the standard text and the starting point
for graduate macroeconomics courses and helps lay the
groundwork for students to begin doing research in
macroeconomics and monetary economics. Romer presents
the major theories concerning the central questions of
macroeconomics. The theoretical analysis is supplemented
by examples of relevant empirical work, illustrating the
ways that theories can be applied and tested. In areas
ranging from economic growth and short-run fluctuations
to the natural rate of unemployment and monetary policy,
formal models are used to present and analyze key ideas
and issues. The book has been extensively revised to
incorporate important new topics and new research,
eliminate inessential material, and further improve the
presentation.
This Time Is Different Carmen M. Reinhart 2011-08-07
Examines financial crises of the past and discusses
similarities between these events and the current
crisis, presenting and comparing historical patterns in
bank failures, inflation, debt, currency, housing,
employment, and government spending.
Introducing Advanced Macroeconomics 2010
Transparency Masters to Accompany Macroeconomics, Eighth
Edition Rudiger Dornbusch 2000-12-01
EBOOK: Macroeconomics Rudiger Dornbusch 2014-02-16
Dornbusch, Fischer, and Startz has been a long-standing,
leading intermediate macroeconomic theory text since its
introduction in 1978. This revision retains most of the
text's traditional features, including a middle-of-theroad approach and very current research, while updating
and simplifying the exposition. A balanced approach
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explains both the potential and limitations of economic
policy. Macroeconomics employs a model-based approach to
macroeconomic analysis and demonstrates how various
models are connected with the goal of giving students
the capacity to analyze current economic issues in the
context of an economic frame of reference. The only prerequisite continues to be principles of economics.
Currency Crises Olivier Jeanne 2000
Public Debt Management Mario Dornbusch 1990-11-30 This
volume from the Centre for Economic Policy Research
brings together research on the management of public
debt and its implications for financial stability.
Developing Country Debt and the World Economy Jeffrey D.
Sachs 2007-12-01 For dozens of developing countries, the
financial upheavals of the 1980s have set back economic
development by a decade or more. Poverty in those
countries have intensified as they struggle under the
burden of an enormous external debt. In 1988, more than
six years after the onset of the crisis, almost all the
debtor countries were still unable to borrow in the
international capital markets on normal terms. Moreover,
the world financial system has been disrupted by the
prospect of widespread defaults on those debts. Because
of the urgency of the present crisis, and because
similar crises have recurred intermittently for at least
175 years, it is important to understand the fundamental
features of the international macroeconomy and global
financial markets that have contributed to this repeated
instability. Developing Country Debt and the World
Economy contains nontechnical versions of papers
prepared under the auspices of the project on developing
country debt, sponsored by the National Bureau of
Economic Research. The project focuses on the middleincome developing countries, particularly those in Latin
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America and East Asia, although many lessons of the
study should apply as well to other, poorer debtor
countries. The contributors analyze the crisis from two
perspectives, that of the international financial system
as a whole and that of individual debtor countries.
Studies of eight countries—Argentina, Bolivia, Brazil,
Indonesia, Mexico, the Philippines, South Korea, and
Turkey—explore the question of why some countries
succumbed to serious financial crises while other did
not. Each study was prepared by a team of two authors—a
U.S.-based research and an economist from the country
under study. An additional eight papers approach the
problem of developing country debt from a global or
"systemic" perspective. The topics they cover include
the history of international sovereign lending and
previous debt crises, the political factors that
contribute to poor economic policies in many debtor
nations, the role of commercial banks and the
International Monetary Fund during the current crisis,
the links between debt in developing countries and
economic policies in the industrialized nations, and
possible new approaches to the global management of the
crisis.
Economics: The Definitive Encyclopedia from Theory to
Practice [4 volumes] David A. Dieterle 2017-03-27 A
comprehensive four-volume resource that explains more
than 800 topics within the foundations of economics,
macroeconomics, microeconomics, and global economics,
all presented in an easy-to-read format. • Provides
readers with a comprehensive one-stop reference source
on the subject of economics that serves as an easy-toread "textbook" • Presents more than 800 entries in four
books that address economics foundations,
macroeconomics, microeconomics, and global economics as
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well as a glossary and a documents section • Spotlights
the concepts, movements, events, people, organizations,
places, and objects relevant to the study of economics
at the macro, micro, and global levels • Includes
excerpts from key court and legislative documents that
influenced the U.S. economy
Macroeconomics without the Errors of Keynes James C. W.
Ahiakpor 2019-06-04 Modern macroeconomics is in a
stalemate, with seven schools of thought attempting to
explain the workings of a monetary economy and to derive
policies that promote economic growth with price-level
stability. This book pinpoints as the source of this
confusion errors made by Keynes in his reading of
classical macroeconomics, in particular the classical
Quantity Theory and the meaning of saving. It argues
that if these misunderstandings are resolved, it will
lead to economic policies consistent with promoting the
employment and economic growth that Keynes was seeking.
The book will be crucial reading for all scholars with
an interest in the foundations of Keynes’s theories, and
anyone seeking to understand current debates regarding
macroeconomic policy-making.
Australia in the Global Economy Tim Edwin Dixon 2011
Features a summary and review section in each chapter,
Review questions, Definitions of key terms in the
margin, Cross-references to relevant and useful web
destinations, Clear design and layout, A comprehensive
glossary providing a ready reference for over 350 key
economics terms and concepts and two appendices, one
covering key economic skills, the other providing
extension material beyond the HSC Economics syllabus for
students seeking an extra challenge.
Macroeconomics Rudiger Dornbusch 2021
Dornbusch's Overshooting Model After Twenty-Five Years
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Kenneth Rogoff 2002-02 This Mundell Fleming lecture at
the International Monetary Fund’s 2001 annual research
conference marks the 25th anniversary of Rudiger
Dornbusch’s masterpiece, “Expectations and Exchange Rate
Dynamics,” a seminal contribution to both policy and
research in the field of international finance. This
essay provides a simple overview of the model as well as
some empirics, not only on exchange rates but on
measures of the paper’s influence. Last, but not least,
I offer some personal reflections on how Dornbusch
conveyed the ideas in his “overshooting model” to
inspire a generation of students.
Foundations of Economics David K. H. Begg 2001 An
abridged version of Begg, Fischer and Dornbusch's
Economics which maintains the academic quality, clarity
and rigor of the parent text in a shorter and more
concise textbook. This edition provides clear exposition
and analysis of the principles of economics, focusing on
the core theories and applications of the subject. It
should be ideal for non-e conomics students taking a
short introductory module over one semester, or for
those looking for a concise alternative to some of the
larger or more cumbersome textbooks. The text is
accompanied by a free student CD-ROM featuring a variety
of learning resources, and both students and lecturers
will find further case material, study questions,
teaching and revision notes and a wealth of other
resources at the Online Learning Centre.
Macro Economics Abha Mittal 2012 For the students of
B.Com. (Hons.) Delhi University Annual and Semester
Examination
Exchange Rates and Inflation Rudiger Dornbusch 1991
Collected for the first time in Exchange Rates and
Inflation, twenty-two articles are gathered in four
macroeconomics-by-rudiger-dornbusch-stenley-fischer-richard-startz-10-edition-solution-manual

parts covering exchange rate theory, special topics in
exchange rate economics, equilibrium real exchange
rates, and inflation and stabilization.
EBOOK: Economics David Begg 2014-01-16 Economics affects
almost everything we do: from our decisions at work to
our shopping habits, voting preferences and social
attitudes. This new edition of the popular text by David
Begg and Gianluigi Vernasca enables the reader to
understand today's economic environment by examining the
underlying theory and applying it to real-world
situations. Economics surveys the latest ideas and
issues, such as the role of regulation in banking, the
consequences of globalization and monetary union, and
the efficacy of our current economic models. This
coverage, combined with a rich array of pedagogical
features, encourages students to explore our economic
past and present, and to think critically about where
this might lead us in the future. The new edition is
updated to provide a comprehensive analysis of the
financial crash: its causes, consequences, and possible
policy responses, from fiscal stimulus to quantitative
easing.
Introduction to Macroeconomics Stanley Fischer
1988-01-01
Economics David Begg 2014 This is a text for all
students of introductory economics at undergraduate or
postexperience level. It may be used for a one year
course and includes a recommended contents outline for a
shortened or modular course.
Macroeconomics in Context Neva Goodwin 2015-03-12
Macroeconomics in Context lays out the principles of
macroeconomics in a manner that is thorough, up to date,
and relevant to students. Like its counterpart,
Microeconomics in Context, the book is attuned to
5/9

Downloaded from grepper.com on October 1, 2022 by guest

economic realities--and it has a bargain price. The in
Context books offer affordability, engaging treatment of
high-interest topics from sustainability to financial
crisis and rising inequality, and clear, straightforward
presentation of economic theory. Policy issues are
presented in context--historical, institutional, social,
political, and ethical--and always with reference to
human well-being.
Macroeconomics John Beare 1978 Sectorial functions;
Complete models.
Lectures on Macroeconomics Olivier Blanchard 1989-03-21
The main purpose of Lectures on Macroeconomics is to
characterize and explain fluctuations in output,
unemployment and movement in prices. Lectures on
Macroeconomics provides the first comprehensive
description and evaluation of macroeconomic theory in
many years. While the authors' perspective is broad,
they clearly state their assessment of what is important
and what is not as they present the essence of
macroeconomic theory today.The main purpose of Lectures
on Macroeconomics is to characterize and explain
fluctuations in output, unemployment and movement in
prices. The most important fact of modern economic
history is persistent long term growth, but as the book
makes clear, this growth is far from steady. The authors
analyze and explore these fluctuations. Topics include
consumption and investment; the Overlapping Generations
Model; money; multiple equilibria, bubbles, and
stability; the role of nominal rigidities; competitive
equilibrium business cycles, nominal rigidities and
economic fluctuations, goods, labor and credit markets;
and monetary and fiscal policy issues. Each of chapters
2 through 9 discusses models appropriate to the topic.
Chapter 10 then draws on the previous chapters, asks
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which models are the workhorses of macroeconomics, and
sets the models out in convenient form. A concluding
chapter analyzes the goals of economic policy, monetary
policy, fiscal policy, and dynamic inconsistency.
Written as a text for graduate students with some
background in macroeconomics, statistics, and
econometrics, Lectures on Macroeconomics also presents
topics in a self contained way that makes it a suitable
reference for professional economists.
The 21st-Century Case for a Managed Economy Sean Harkin
2010 This book argues that the scientific concept of
feedback - the idea that change in some element of a
system can cause further change in that element represents a general concept of economic change.
Positive feedback causes runaway change, such as a
market bubble, inflation or long-run growth, while
negative feedback causes stability and stasis.
Emphasising both kinds of feedback stands in contrast to
the equilibrium theories of classical economics which,
in effect, emphasise negative feedback only. In
practical terms, the feedback perspective implies a need
for extensive government involvement in the economy to
suppress undesirable feedback effects - such as those
causing wild instability or self-perpetuating inequality
- while supporting desirable feedback effects - such as
those causing economic growth. -------------------- For
decades, free-market economists have told a consistent
story. Markets are rational, efficient, stable and fair,
and even volatile financial markets should be left
mostly to their own devices. The economic crisis that
began in 2007 has, however, disproven such belief in the
perfection of markets. The reason market fundamentalism
fails is simple: it is built on economic theories that
incorporate only one half of how the economy actually
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operates. These theories focus on a concept of long-run
equilibrium that sees the economy as being continually
drawn back to balance after any change from this
position, in a form of what scientists would call
negative feedback. However, there is also positive
feedback; a process whereby a given change amplifies
itself until the system is driven far from equilibrium,
and this phenomenon is equally visible in the economy.
Positive feedback drives economic growth, speculative
bubbles, inflation, recessions, deflation and selfperpetuating inequality. It is what gives us the secular
trends and cyclical fluctuations we observe in the real
economy. And it deserves to be a central part of our
economic theory. This book makes a first attempt at
applying the concept of feedback to economic theory and
economic policy. It recognises that the state must
support desirable feedbacks while suppressing
undesirable ones. But it also recognises that central
planning leads to oppression and inefficiency. This
leads us back to the common-sense idea of a mixed
economic system in which the role of the state is almost
as great as that of the market.
Teaching Economics Joshua Hall 2019-08-07 This book
looks at a number of topics in economic education,
presenting multiple perspectives from those in the field
to anyone interested in teaching economics. Using
anecdotes, classroom experiments and surveys, the
contributing authors show that, with some different or
new techniques, teaching economics can be more engaging
for students and help them better retain what they
learned. Chapters cover a wide range of approaches to
teaching economics, from interactive approaches such as
utilizing video games and Econ Beats, to more rigorous
examinations of government policies, market outcomes and
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exploring case studies from specific courses. Many of
the chapters incorporate game theory and provide worked
out examples of games designed to help students with
intuitive retention of the material, and these games can
be replicated in any economics classroom. While the
exercises are geared towards college-level economics
students, instructors can draw inspiration for course
lectures from the various approaches taken here and
utilize them at any level of teaching. This book will be
very useful to instructors in economics interested in
bringing innovative teaching methods into the classroom.
The Costs and Benefits of Price Stability Martin
Feldstein 2007-12-01 In recent years, the Federal
Reserve and central banks worldwide have enjoyed
remarkable success in their battle against inflation.
The challenge now confronting the Fed and its
counterparts is how to proceed in this newly benign
economic environment: Should monetary policy seek to
maintain a rate of low-level inflation or eliminate
inflation altogether in an effort to attain full price
stability? In a seminal article published in 1997,
Martin Feldstein developed a framework for calculating
the gains in economic welfare that might result from a
move from a low level of inflation to full price
stability. The present volume extends that analysis,
focusing on the likely costs and benefits of achieving
price stability not only in the United States, but in
Germany, Spain, and the United Kingdom as well. The
results show that even small changes in already low
inflation rates can have a substantial impact on the
economic performance of different countries, and that
variations in national tax rules can affect the level of
gain from disinflation.
Macroeconomics HL Ahuja 2015 Macroeconomics - Theory and
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Policy provides a comprehensive coverage of all the
important theories and policies of macroeconomics. The
book is an exhaustive text for understanding all the
relevant concepts and current developments in the
subject. It traces the relevance of Keynesian theories
to the developing economies and has critically examined
the post-Keynesian developments.
Maximum Simulated Likelihood Methods and Applications
William Greene 2010-12-03 This collection of
methodological developments and applications of
simulation-based methods were presented at a workshop at
Louisiana State University in November, 2009. Topics
include: extensions of the GHK simulator; maximumsimulated likelihood; composite marginal likelihood; and
modelling and forecasting volatility in a bayesian
approach.
An Encyclopedia of Keynesian Economics, Second edition
Thomas Cate 2013-01-01 Acclaim for the first edition:
ÔThis easy-to-read collection . . . tells the whole
story. Filled with short, well-written pieces, the
encyclopedia covers the names and ideas that preceded
Keynes, that carried his work to the center of the
profession, and that eventually supplanted him there . .
. There are excellent and unexpected articles on the
Austrian school, the Lausanne school, and the Ricardo
effect. There are well-done pieces on all the basic
theoretical models at the heart of Keynesianism . . .
[the] volume has been well put together. The editors
deserve special praise for letting each contributor tell
his own story. Those who oppose KeynesÕs ideas are just
as well represented as those who carry the torch for
him. This evenhandedness helps to ensure a volume that
is truly representative and that will allow its users to
get a full picture of the life and times of Keynesian
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economics.Õ Ð Bradley W. Bateman, Grinnell College, US
ÔThe book will also be of some interest to serious
scholars, partly because it includes biographies of many
economists too young to have been included in the New
Palgrave, such as Dornbusch, Fisher, Herschel Grossman,
Kregel, Lucas, and Robert Townsend. It also includes
some very interesting longer essays.Õ Ð Peter Howitt,
The Economic Journal ÔThis book provides an excellent
summary of the many strands of ÔKeynesianÕ- style
thought both before and after 1936. Its well-considered
entries take care to make explicit the assumptions and
fundamental points of difference between theories too
often concealed by the parents and advocates of specific
theories in their zeal to promote the universality of
the ideas. There is scarcely an entry that suffers from
wordiness and repetition; the readerÕs scarce time is
not abused.Õ Ð Elizabeth Webster, Economic Record ÔThis
reviewer found using this source exhilarating and
endowed with additional interest in view of the 1997
discussion on the inclusion or noninclusion of Keynesian
economics in introductory economics textbooks. The
editors should be applauded for helping to preserve a
part of intellectual heritage.Õ Ð Bogdan Mieczkowski,
American Reference Books ÔIt is the best single
reference source on Keynesian economics and will be
welcomed by students and teachers in economics as well
as scholars in related social sciences and government
policy makers.Õ Ð Educational Book Review This
thoroughly revised and updated second edition of a
highly acclaimed and authoritative reference work
introduces the major concepts in the field of Keynesian
economics. The comprehensive Encyclopedia features
accessible, informative and provocative contributions by
leading international scholars working in the tradition
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of Keynes. It brings together widely dispersed yet
theoretically congruent ideas, presents concise
biographies of economists who have contributed to the
debate on Keynes and the Keynesian Revolution, and
outlines the basic principles, models and tools used to
discuss the economic consequences of The General Theory.
Longer entries on specific topics associated with Keynes
and the Keynesian Revolution analyse the principal
factors that contributed to The General Theory, the
economics of Keynes and the rise and apparent decline of
Keynesian economics in greater detail. The second
edition will ensure that An Encyclopedia of Keynesian
Economics will remain the best single reference source
on Keynesian economics and will continue to be welcomed
by academics, students and teachers of economics as well
as by scholars in related social sciences and government
policymakers.
Macroeconomics Rudiger Dornbusch 2006 This edition
retains the fundamental approach of the US one in terms
of its focus on models and methodological frameworks for
analysis, while increasing its Autralasian perspective
by including a focus on the open economy model,
Australian examples, and includes references to the
economies of Asia. Bodman and Crosby Australian authors.
Thoughts on Economic Development in China Ma Ying
2013-03-05 This book is about mutual influences of
thinking about economic development in China and in the
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West, from the 18th century until the present. Its
chapters are contributed by development economists and
historians of thought from China and other parts of the
world. The book describes important stages in the
evolution, cross-fertilization and contextual
modification of ideas about economic order, development
and institutional change. It illustrates how Western
concepts and theories have been adopted and adapted to
Chinese conditions in different waves of modernization
from the late 19th century until the present and that
this was and is no one-way traffic. The book examines to
what extent pre-classical thinking in the West, in
particular French Physiocracy in mid-18th century, was
influenced by China as an ideal and a source of ideas,
at a time when China was the largest and most advanced
economy in the world. It discusses to what extent
different approaches of modern Western-style economics,
in particular in the fields of development economics and
institutional economics, can be used to understand the
rapid transitions and developments of the Chinese
economy in recent decades, and to what extent they need
to be modified in the light of new experiences and
insights. Against this background, several contributions
to the volume provide assessments of the current state
of economic science and teaching in China, in particular
with regard to Chinese views on Western economics. The
book should be of interest to those who are interested
in the economic history of China.
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